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Greetings church family, 

 

The last couple of months have brought about some time for reflection, talking to 
some youth and parents/grandparents.  We have postponed meetings until after the 
first of the year and are in the works of already restructuring. I felt this may be hap-
pening but wasn’t completely sure that it would.  Beginning in January we will have 
3 youth groups.  There will be a High School for grades 9-12, Middle school for 
grades 5-8, and Elementary school for K-4.   

 

We are asking youth be at meetings on January 8th to discuss meeting times and get 
some good solid grounds for the future of youth group. This is a learning time for all 
of us. Let’s make youth group at Sardis the place to be! 

 

K-4 will meet after choir practice for an hour, 5-8 will meet from 2-3 and high school 
will meet from 4-5.  If you are unable to attend these meetings and are interested in 
participating in youth group please reach out to myself or Cynthia.  We want to make 
sure you are involved.   

 

Bring friends to youth group! Bring family to youth group! Stay tuned we may even 
have a bring your pet to youth group day.  We may talk Cynthia into bringing ferrets 
but that would have to be after the sicknesses calm down.  

 

Cynthia and I really want to hear about how God is at work in your life. Let us 
know.  Also come up with ideas you want to do at youth group. Games you want to 
play, crafts you want to do, bible activities you want to do.  We want this to be your 
youth group not ours.   

 


